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Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

Home Learning Challenge 

 

This week the childen have been helping Santa’s Elves 
to sort the presents into big, medium and small. Can 

you help your child to sort their toys into big, 
medium and small?   

Story of the Week  

This week Nursery have been reading a story 
called Bless You Santa. In the story Santa is not 

well and unable to sort out the presents for 
Christmas. The children in the nursery decided to 
be Santa’s elves and helped to wrap presents for 

Santa in our Santa’s Workshop. 
  

 
 

This week we have been learning about big, 
medium and small. The children were brilliant at 
helping to sort the presents in Santa’s Workshop 

into piles of big, medium and small.  
  

 
 

This week nursery had lots of fund and were  
brilliant at taking part in the Santa Dash.  

 

 

Rhyme of the Week 
 

This week we have enjoyed singing lots of nursery 
rhymes. Our favourite this week has been “I’m a 

Little Teapot”. See the rhyme below if you want to 
sing it at home too! Don’t forget to share this on 

Seesaw.  
I'm A Little Teapot - CBeebies 

I’m a Little Teapot 

 
 

I’m a little teapot, 
Short and stout, 

Here is my handle, 
Here is my spout. 

When I get all steamed up, 
Hear me shout, 

Tip me over and pour me out! 
 

Diary Dates 

 

 Nursery’s Christmas sing-a-long at 11am and 
12.30pm on Tuesday 17th December. 

 Party Day is on Thursday 19th December. Children 
to wear party clothes. The children who attend the 
nursery in the afternoon will attend the party in the 
morning this day. There will be no afternoon session 

on Friday 20th December.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


